

Private & Confidential

11 July 2024

Mr Gerard Hayes NSW Secretary Health Services Union Level 2, 109 Pitt Street SYDNEY NSW 2000

Sent via email: info@hsu.asn.au; secretary@hsu.asn.au

Dear Mr Hayes,

Re: Consultation Liaison - Hunter Valley Mental Health Service

I write to notify the Health Services Union (HSU) of the change of line reporting of the Consultation Liaison (CL) service located at the Maitland Hospital within the Hunter Valley Mental Health Services (HVMHS).

This change of reporting aligns the CL service to more appropriate CL specialised Management that mirrors John Hunter and Belmont Hospitals, facilitating consistent patient care across all three (3) locations.

This is solely a change of line reporting, the role scope of the position, its responsibilities and accountabilities remain unchanged.

The employee will be advised of this change in formal correspondence.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me via email Jonathan. Holt@health.nsw.gov.au or on 4033 5180.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Holt

General Manager

HNE Mental Health Services

HNE Local Health District

CC: Rebecca North, Operations Manager Mental Health Services
Dr Ben Britton, Manager Consultation Liaison Psychiatry

Mark Andrei, Snr HR Business Partner Mental Health Services

Jonathan Holt

General Manager Hunter New England Mental Health Mater Campus, Edith St, Waratah NSW 2298 PO Box 833, Newcastle NSW 2300

Telephone: 02 4033 5180 Email: Jonathan.Holt@health.nsw.gov.au